
KENDALL TOWN BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING 

TO PRESENT AND TAKE COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROPOSED 
SEWER SYSTEM TO BE INSTALLED ALONG THE LAKEFRONT 

Wednesday, March 30, 2022, 7:00 p.m. 
Kendall Junior/Senior High School– Roosevelt Highway, Kendall, New York 14476 

 

Supervisor Cammarata called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m., and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ROLL CALL  

Councilwoman Flow    absent 
Councilman Jennings   present 
Councilman Martin     absent 
Councilwoman Szozda   present  
Supervisor Cammarata   present 
 

The meeting was attended by approximately sixty interested citizens. 
 

Supervisor Cammarata opened the meeting by explaining this is a one-time chance to achieve a 
public sewer system, and  introduced Jason Ebbs from LaBella Associates, the Engineers for the 
Town, who gave a presentation which included information about the entire project, from grant 
submission and private funding, the general engineering process, and specific construction 
issues. (See attached power point). Supervisor Cammarata explained the steps taken so far to 
seek additional funding to cover the difference in the construction costs since the original state 
grant was offered, the easement process, and what is meant by a benefit user, as well as a 
preliminary breakdown of costs to the individual benefit users. 
 
Many of the attendees asked questions, which were answered by Supervisor Cammarata, Mr. 
Ebbs, and the Attorney for the Town.  
 
Comments were positive, with the affected residents looking forward to the project being 
brought to fruition. Current estimates are that this will be completed in 2024.  
 
See the attached attendance sheets and handouts. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:16 p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy K. Richardson, Kendall Town Clerk 

 
 
   
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


